
Barry Conservation Camp Scholarship Application
Candia Conservation Commission

The Levesque – Lewis Barry Conservation Scholarship fund was
established in the memory of several dedicated Candia Conservation
members. This fund is supported by donations and fundraising efforts. The
purpose of the scholarship is to assist a Candia youth (10-16) to attend a summer session at Barry
Conservation Camp in Berlin, NH.

Youth:
First Name ______________________Last Name:___________________________ Age: ___

Mailing Address: _________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

Parent/Legal Guardian
Name:__________________________________________________________________

Contact Phone/text and email for Parent/Legal Guardian: ______________________________

The 2024 Conservation Camp week reserved is July 14-19: 4-H On The Wild Side (age: 10-16)
The description reads: “Experience nature and reunite with the great outdoors. Paddle a canoe, fillet a
fish and cook it over an open fire, sleep under the stars, learn how to observe nature, climb a mountain,
swim in a pond, create nature crafts and more. Truly experience the great outdoors Sounds like fun!”

Please type your answers to the following questions and submit with your application
1. Why are you interested in attending Barry Conservation Camp?
2. What do you enjoy about the natural world around you?

Learn More about Barry Conservation Camp at the New Hampshire Fish and Game Website:
https://extension.unh.edu/new-hampshire-4-h/barry-conservation-camp

Applications due in the Town Hall office by Wednesday, January 10, 2024 - Please Mail completed 
applications to:
Candia Town Hall
74 High Street
Candia NH, 03034
Attention: Candia Conservation Commission
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